GRAHAM & DUNN pc

JuDITH A. ENDEJAN
(206) 340-9694
June 9, 2003 jendejan@grahamdunn.com

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Carole Washburn

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 South Evergreen Park Dr. S W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: AT&T Communications of the Pacific Northwest, Inc. v.
Verizon Northwest Inc.
WUTC Docket No. UT-020406

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed for filing please find an original and 14 copies of Verizon’s Opening Brief in the
above-referenced matter. Confidential portions of Verizon’s Opening Brief are contained in the
attached envelopes.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or comments.
Sincerely,

GRAHAM & DUNN PC

Judith A. Endejan

JAE/ned
Enclosures

cc: All Parties
m26420-429028.doc

Pier 70

2801 Alaskan Way ~ Suite 300
Seattle WA 98121-1128

Tel 206.624.8300

Fax 206.340.9599
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